
 

 

  
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Reason for Decision 
 
The District Executive is requested to note the petitions received.  
 
Petitions Received 
 
Reference 2018-04:  Oppose Planning Permission for a Dropped Curb for 172 Long Lane 
(Chadderton South) received on 6th March 2018 with 33 signatures. 
 
 
Recommendations 
 
The District Executive is recommended to note the petitions received. 
 
 

Report to Chadderton District Executive 

 
Petitions 
 

Portfolio Holder:  
Various  
 
Officer Contact:  Director of Legal Services 
 
Report Author: Kaidy McCann, Constitutional Services  
Ext. 4714 
 
25th July 2018 


